
PCC.III/DEC.10 (V-96) 
Questionnaire on the use of VSAT terminals in the Americas 

 
The Fifth Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee III decided to instruct the 
Executive Secretary to send the Questionnaire on the use of VSAT terminals in the 
Americas (document PCC.III-407/96) to all CITEL Member countries. 
 
 
 


